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From: O'Connor, John T
Sent: Tuesday, 6 December 2011 1:54 PM
To: Sheridan, Paul
Subject: F contact via phone
Paul

Spoke with F

Informed F thatRichamw will be point of contact until 1/3/2012. F going into hospital for
an operation to her leg - Cabrini at Brighton today. F asked re suspicious cars and
explained to contact local police and 000 if urgent. She spoke about Herald Sun reporter
annoying her. She was quite pleasant and stated that she knew mm"
Conversation recorded and loaded onto Z drive.

FYI

John

John O'Connor
Detective Inspector
Source Development Unit
Covert Services Division
Intelligence & Covert Support Department

VPL.0005.0013.1156_R1


